
Effective September 30, 2022, at 12 noon Eastern Standard Time, the Kaiser Gypsum Asbestos Personal 

Injury Trust (“the Trust”) will commence accepting asbestos personal injury claims. 

The Trust was established as part of the Joint Plan of Reorganization of Kaiser Gypsum Company, Inc. 

and Hanson Permanente Cement, Inc. The Trust was established to fairly and equitably resolve asbestos 

personal injury claims arising as a result of exposure to Kaiser Gypsum or Hanson Permanente Cement 

products.  

The Trust has established procedures for processing and paying claims on an impartial, first-in-first-out 

basis, with the goal of paying claimants over time as equivalent a share as possible of the value of their 

claims. 

A complete copy of the Trust Distribution Procedures and Claim Form are available on the Kaiser 

Gypsum website.  

http://kaisergypsumtrust.org/
http://kaisergypsumtrust.org/

